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NOT NOW NOT THIS
WAY

NOT LIKE THIS

An NHS in crisis, the
crumbling of social care
provision, and hospices
reliant on charity funding all
contribute to a painful death.
Real dignity in dying means
funding public services. 

The Government are
currently proposing millions
in cuts to disability benefits.
This will prematurely end the
lives of many Disabled
people, and push more of us
into poverty. 

This bill will fundamentally change the
function of the NHS and transform
our relationship with healthcare
professionals. Rushed and inadequate
legislation risks lives.

A Private Members Bill is not the
appropriate process for a law of this
magnitude. There cannot be
sufficient scrutiny.

We believe the inaccessible and non-
consultative passage of the bill has
violated the UNCRDP.

This bill is not fit for purpose. Insufficient safeguards
were weakened further at the committee stage, and
vital amendments that could have offered us
additional protections were voted down. As the bill
currently stands - a panel of professionals wouldn’t
even need to meet the applicant for an assisted
death. This bill does not effectively protect us
against coercion. 



HAVE YOU
CONSULTED

DISABLED PEOPLE
ON YOUR VOTE?

Find briefings and more at:
www.disabilityrightsuk.org/

assisted-dying 

VOTE NO
AT 
THE

THIRD
READING

As per the Equality Act 2010 definition of disability, those
who are terminally ill are Disabled. The nature of

progressive and chronic conditions also means that the
over 16 million Disabled people in this country are more

likely to become terminally ill. 


